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The month of December was a pretty good month with a nice break and a chance to get 

a few things caught up around here.  I hope that everyone had a good Christmas break 

and enjoyed your families. 

The mechanics have had to drive a lot, so they spent their Christmas break catching 

repairs and inspections up in the shop. They were very productive.   

We lost a full time driver whose last day was on the 20th of December. She chose to 

move out of the area. We had a retired driver come back in order to help us finish the 

year. Nothing gained but at least nothing lost. We continue to get everyone to school.  

In the short month of December, we only issued 6 bus tickets and did not have to kick 

anyone off the bus.  The kids were as happy as us for a vacation. 

We ran about 62 extra trips in the 2 weeks we had school in December (at least as far as 

the trip cards I have so far received from the schools).  There may be a few more still to 

come in. 

We hope you are all well and thank you for all your patience and help you are to us. 

 

Thank you 

  

Ryan Edwards 

Transportation supervisor   


